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December 18, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of the Ohio Development Services Agency for an 

Order Approving Adjustments to the Universal Service Fund Riders of 
Jurisdictional Ohio Electric Distribution Utilities, Case No. 12-1719-EL-USF. 

 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal, 
 
The Office of the Ohio Consumers’ Counsel (OCC) informs the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio that OCC is not taking a position on the Stipulation in this case.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Joseph P. Serio 
 
Joseph P. Serio 
Assistant Consumers’ Counsel 
 
 
Cc: Parties of Record 
      Honorable Greta See 
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